
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2020 

 

BULLETIN #1397 

 

Re: CDI Issues Pre-Hearing Notice Requesting Proposed Additions, Modifications 

and Deletions to Export List  

 

California Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara has issued a pre-hearing 

notice requesting proposed additions, modifications or deletions to the 

Export List. The notice indicates that an Export List hearing is to be 

scheduled before the end of 2020, though no date has yet been set. 

The notice requests that any parties anticipating a recommendation of an 

addition or deletion to the Export List submit that item to the CDI so that it 

may be included in the formal hearing notice to be issued in advance of the 

hearing. Submissions should indicate the name of the risk or coverage 

proposed for addition to, or deletion from, the Export List. These requests 

will not be regarded as testimony for the hearing, but will help the CDI 

prepare the formal hearing notice. There will be a formal period for 

submitting testimony and written comments, and these details will be 

provided in the upcoming notice. 

To submit proposed additions or deletions to the Export List, please send 

an e-mail to: ExportListHearing@insurance.ca.gov.  

Click here to view the CDI notice in full. 
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